
14th July 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

School continues to be a place full of learning this week, with every 
lesson being used to maximise progress readying your child for 
their studies in September. Learning will continue next week also.
This week has been a big week for every child at Corpusty as they 
have spent time at their new high school or time in their new 
class. Yesterday's transition afternoon for Years R - 5 was a great 
success. It was lovely to welcome in our new 'Dolphins'. Moving on 
to different year groups can be a time of excitement but also a 
time of worry for children. Please do chat to us over the next few 
days if there are specific things your child is worried about; we 
want to do all we can to calm nerves before the summer break.

With all good wishes to you for a blessed weekend.

Kindest Regards
Mrs Lound
(Head of School)

You can also read 
our weekly 

newsletter on the 
school website



Cordy

July

Tue 18th – ‘Friends’ Ice & skate at 3.15pm
Thu 20th – 2.30pm Year 6 leavers assembly, Year 6 parents welcome
Fri 21st – Year 6 leaver celebrations
Fri 21st – Please collect your child at 1.15pm on the last day of term

SCHOOL OPENS ON THURSDAY 7TH SEPTEMBER

Please follow the link below to see term dates for 2023/24
Corpusty Primary School - Term dates

Big Norfolk Holiday Fun - Norfolk County Council

DIARY DATES

Run, Jump, Throw Tournament Stars

William

Annabel

Mondays - Little Acorns from 10 to 11.30am
Fridays – 3.15pm – Visit our school library.

PLEASE NOTE THERE WILL BE NO LITTLE 
ACORNS ON MONDAY 17TH JULY

https://www.corpustyprimary.org.uk/for-parents-carers/term-dates/
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/what-we-do-and-how-we-work/campaigns/big-norfolk-holiday-fun


From the Friends.

On Tuesday 18th July there will be our last ‘Ice & skate’ this term after school.

Children are welcome to use scooters or roller skates on the school playground; they must 
wear helmets.

It is £1 for an ice lolly, drink and to skate. If, however, you are unable to stay after school 
then you are welcome to buy an ice lolly for 50p each.

This is a fantastic fun activity and is great for children’s mental well-being. This is a popular 
‘Friends of Corpusty Primary’ school summer tradition.

We are going to be having a preloved school uniform sale on Thursday 20th July at 
3.15pm after the leaver assembly. So please donate any out grown school uniform; 

especially year 6 pupils who will be moving onto high school in September. It can be left at 
the school reception next week or dropped off at the sale on Thursday. Thank you.




	Slide 1
	Slide 2
	Slide 3
	Slide 4

